
From: Katrina Sataki  
Date: Mon, Jun 3, 2024 at 10:54 AM 
Subject: RE: The future of interaction 
To: Alejandra Reynoso Barral, Patricio Poblete  
Cc: ccNSO Secretariat  

 

Dear Alejandra, 

Thank you very much for your kind and thoughtful response to our concerns. We truly 
appreciate the length to which you and other Councillors are willing to go to ensure that our 
meetings remain relaxed and useful for the ccTLD community. 

  

As we noted in our initial letter, we fully understand the impossibility of ensuring that 
nothing ever gets misinterpreted or misunderstood. No human interaction, especially within 
such a diverse environment as ours, is immune to that. Our only concern is that our 
individual views and opinions are attributed to the full ICANN Board. Please rest assured, we 
will continue answering any questions from you, the ccNSO Council, and individual ccTLDs 
either during our informal interactions or formal meetings, including Public forums. All your 
questions are welcome and will be answered. 

  

We are more than happy to continue our informal Q&A sessions as long as they are of value 
to ccTLDs. We will highly appreciate your suggested measures to minimise the risk of our 
individual views being attributed to the full Board.  

  

Thank you again for addressing our concern! We are looking forward to continuing making 
our interactions meaningful and informational. 

  

Looking forward to seeing you soon! 

  

Kind regards 

  

Patricio and ]{atrina 



 


